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Overtime Regulation Strike-down will Affect Hundreds of Coast
Workers

News

12.11.16 

In the article, "Overtime Regulation Strike-down will Affect Hundreds of Coast Workers," featured

in SunHerald, attorney Steve Cupp discusses how the strike-down of an overtime regulation by a

Texas judge will affect hundreds of workers along the Coast just in time for the holidays.

“We were pretty shocked when we learned about it,” he said. “We knew it would be opposed, but we

had thought the Department of Labor went through a pretty intensive process to get at the new

rules.” 

 

To read the full article, please visit SunHerald.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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